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The 2025 NAR Legislative Meetings in Washington, D.C., provided an incredible opportunity to engage with

REALTOR leaders from across the country, gain insight into the future of our industry, and advocate on

behalf of our members at the federal level.

On Sunday, I attended the C2EX (Commitment to Excellence) meeting. We discussed boosting engagement

and encouraging REALTORS to register and complete the endorsement process. I also attended the

Advocacy Scoop, a live taping highlighting REALTOR advocacy efforts. That evening, I networked with

colleagues from across Texas and other states.

Monday's General Session featured political analysts Scott Jennings and Juan Williams, moderated by Sarah

Lipnitz. Their discussion emphasized bipartisan collaboration, and I especially appreciated Jennings note that

colleagues on opposing sides of the aisle often work together behind the scenes. In the RPAC Participation

meeting, Texas was praised for its leadership in member engagement strategies. I also attended the MLS

Listing Service Forum for updates on industry trends. That evening, I was honored to walk the stage at the

RPAC Hall of Fame Ceremony for reaching the $25,000 investment milestone, followed by a celebration

dinner with Collin County Area REALTORS.

Tuesday began with Dr. Lawrence Yun at the Residential Economic Issues & Trends Forum. He remains

hopeful that interest rates will decline. Senior housing was a key issueaffordability and poor options are

keeping seniors in their homes and reducing inventory. At the RPAC Fundraising & Advocacy Class, our

TREPAC Purple Store was a highlight, serving as inspiration for other states. That night, I joined Texas

leaders for the TREPAC and PIC Dinner to prepare for Wednesdays Hill visits.

On Wednesday, I met with Congressmen Keith Self, Jake Elzey, Pat Fallon, and Pete Sessions to discuss

REALTOR legislative priorities. These conversations were productive and helped reinforce our message.

Later, the Region 10 Caucusrepresenting Texas and Louisianaprovided important regional updates.

The meetings wrapped up Thursday with the NAR Board of Directors Meeting, where key decisions were

made that will shape the future of the REALTOR industry. It was a powerful reminder of the importance of

leadership and staying engaged.

These Legislative Meetings reinforced how REALTORS can make a difference when we show up, speak up,

and work togetherfrom advocacy to education and everything in between.


